

A Message From your CFO, Angel Meriwether

The Corn Roast would not be a success without our volunteer base that runs the food booths every year. This year's groups who deserve a shout out are the Music Boosters, Pack 28, CHS PTO, Cheerleaders, Cross Country, Junior Class.

After hosting our 12th Annual Corn Roast event, we are excited to share with you that the Village of Cuyahoga Heights has donated more than \$49,000 over the years to school district groups.

Thank you again to all the students, parents, teachers and village residents for volunteering your time and carrying on this amazing tradition!











CUYAHOGA HEIGHTS CLASS OF 2026











Cuyahoga Heights